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Press release 

 

Amended decision regarding proposed dividend  

Absolent Group AB’s Board of Directors has decided to withdraw the previously indicated dividend 
proposal to the Annual General Meeting for 2020 of SEK 1.8 per share. The decision was made despite 
Absolent Group’s healthy financial position and does not signal a change in the Group’s dividend 
policy or future ambitions for dividend. 

The decision comes from the current uncertainty resulting from the impact of the Covid-19 pandemic. 
The Board of directors has chosen to withdraw the dividend proposal indicated to the Annual General 
Meeting as a precautionary measure and in order to gain a better overview of the consequences of 
Covid-19, as well as to ensure financial flexibility.  

The board of directors have decided to propose, to the Annual General Meeting on May 5, 2020, that 
no dividend is paid. 

For more information, please visit Absolent Group’s website (www.absolentgroup.com)  

 

 

Further Information 

Contact: 

Axel Berntsson, CEO Absolent Group +46 510 48 40 00 

Anna Åkerblad, CFO Absolent Group +46 510 48 40 00 

 

Absolent Group AB is listed on Nasdaq First North Growth Market, Stockholm.  

Certified Adviser for Absolent Group AB is Erik Penser Bank AB. Tel +46 8-463 83 00.  

E-Mail: certifiedadviser@penser.se 

 

 

This information is information that Absolent Group AB (publ.) is obliged to make public 
pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for 
publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above, at 9:00 p.m. CET on 
April 01, 2020. 
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